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State Police Investigate Fatal Motor Vehicle Crash  
  

Lower Milford Township, Lehigh County – The Pennsylvania State Police (PSP) Troop M – 
Fogelsville Patrol Unit is investigating a fatal motor vehicle crash that occurred on Monday, 
December 2, 2024.  
 
On Monday, December 2, 2024, at approximately 4:19 am, Troopers were dispatched to the area 
of Kings Highway South and the intersection of Janes Lane, Lower Milford Township, Lehigh 
County for the report of a motor vehicle crash.  Upon arrival, Troopers observed the vehicle on 
fire. 
 
Upon investigation, it is determined, the 2014 Toyota Sienna, operated by a 38-Year-Old Male 
from Lower Milford Township, was traveling northbound on Kings Highway South, when the 
vehicle struck a tree located off the roadway, and the vehicle caught fire. 
 
The operator was pronounced deceased at the scene and was the sole occupant of the vehicle.  
There were no other reported injuries.   
 
Fogelsville Patrol Unit is investigating this crash.  Assisting at the scene:  Troop M Forensic 
Services Unit, Lehigh County Coroners Office, East Greenville Fire Company and PENNDOT. 
 
For more information on the Pennsylvania State Police, visit www.psp.pa.gov.  
 
In the interest of transparency, it is the policy of PSP to disseminate information regarding incidents which are likely to generate 
significant interest among the public and media in a timely manner. While we make every effort to ensure the information is accurate 
to the best of our knowledge and belief, incidents are often fluid and rapidly evolving. Information provided should be considered 
preliminary and subject to change as additional investigative details emerge. 
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